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By Electronic Mail

October 23, 2023

Ms. Sharon Kershbaum

Interim Director

District of Columbia Department of Transportation

250 M Street SE

Washington, DC 20003

sharon.kershbaum@dc.gov

RE: Restrict Large Trucks and Buses on the 2700 Blocks of Macomb and Ordway Streets NW

and install “No Through Trucks and Buses” signs on those streets

Dear Interim Director Kershbaum,

This letter serves as a request to the District Department of Transportation (DDOT) to restrict

large trucks and buses longer than 22 feet on the 2700 Blocks of Macomb and Ordway Streets NW

and install “No Through Trucks and Buses” signs on those streets.

The 2700 Blocks of Macomb and Ordway Streets NW are designated as “local” by the District

Department of Transportation. Large commercial trucks and buses should be restricted on these

streets. However, large commercial trucks and buses are frequently turning into these streets and

getting stuck because of narrow corners as shown in the photos below.

We request DDOT restrict large trucks and buses on 2700 Blocks of Macomb and Ordway Streets

NW and install “No Through Trucks and Buses” signs on those streets. We understand some truck

access to the alley and streets would be needed for local deliveries, but this should not be a

truck thoroughfare as it is currently treated.
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ANC 3C hereby authorizes the ANC Chair and the Commissioner for SMD 3C06 to represent the

Commission with respect to this letter.

At a regularly scheduled and properly noticed public meeting on October 23, 2023 with a quorum

present, a quorum being five commissioners, Advisory Neighborhood Commission (ANC) 3C

approved these written comments by voice vote.

Sincerely

Janell Pagats

Chair ANC 3C

Single Member District 3C03


